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The Gingerbread Project  

We have added 6 siblings to the Gingerbread Project. They are from 

a new family Sophia began working with in November, after the  

original list was created.  

 

Monetary donations, which will be used to make sure that all the chil-

dren in one family have an equal number of gifts, can still be made 

through Realm or by sending a check to the church office with 

òGingerbread Projectó on the memo line. 

 

Essential information for the sponsors follows:  

- Please bring your gifts to the church office on or before Sunday,   
December 12th.  

- Please bring your gifts in a gift bag, NOT wrapped.  

- Please attach your gingerbread cutout to your gift. If you signed up on Sign -up Genius, 

your cutout will be in a basket on Cherylõs desk. 

 

Because of your generosity these PCHAS children will have a merrier Christmas.  
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At the beginning of the pandemic, the church office hours were  

reduced to Monday -Thursday from 9 -1 and 9 -12 on Friday on a  

temporary basis. The Session has voted to make that change  

permanent.  

 

The means of intra -church communication has changed over the past 15 -20 years. Most 

church communication is now done by e -mail, text messages, and cell phone. The occa-

sional phone call into the office is usually from a vendor.  Calls between the hours of 1 ñ4:30 

Monday ñThursday will be forwarded and answered by staff.  The office technology results 

in less time being spent in producing and distributing the Newsletter, the Order of Worship, 

and updating church records. People òdropping inó the office is unusual as well. 

 

The reduced office hours should not adversely effect the ability to respond to congregation-

al needs while resulting in some cost savings for the church.  

Mission Market 2021  

It's time once again for Parkway's alternative gift giving opportuni-

ty.   Just think: no long lines at the mall and no shipping charges for 

online orders.   In addition we have lovely new gift cards designed 

by our own Parkway children. What a wonderful opportunity in the 

true spirit of the season: a gift for a friend or family member that  

also benefits others for the coming year and beyond.  

  

There are three recipients this year. The Coastal Bend Food Bank, Metro Ministries and Heifer 

International, who supports farmers and local food producers to strengthen local economies 

and build secure livelihoods that provide a living income. All prices and information will be at 

our Mission Market table on the Sundays of December 5, 12, and 19.   Please stop by our ta-

ble and buy a gift for friends or family and let your gift continue throughout the year ��  


